
Hello All You Wonderful People,

Okay! Let’s get the weather out of the way first. (I know a lot of you would like to get the
weather out of the way – so you could get out of the house.)

We had a nice white Christmas. A lot of you had a too white Christmas. With that said, I
hope that everyone had a safe Christmas season.

The New Year is looking good at this end – I hope it’s good at your end, also.

We now have 38 quilt block sets in the Line. As of January 1st, 2013, you can buy them all
individually without blocks.

I’m not going to put out monthly quilt block designs in 2013.
For those of you that teach classes every month and have been using the monthly designs for

your classes – I would suggest picking out two (2) or three (30 sets that are in the Line and using
them for your monthly classes. I’m enclosing new ‘quilt’ pages with new numbers on them.

For those of you who like doing one (1) or two (2) quilt designs a month on your own I would
tell you to do the same thing.

Order your quilt blocks (P601 or P602) in January – then start ordering your quilt designs.
You can order them all up-front (2 sets) or just order one set – then order the second one in June.

We have quilts in the Line that have never been offered as ‘quilt of the month’ designs and
some that have come out over the years that you may have wanted to do, but didn’t get around to
them. This is the year to take care of that. Or maybe, you would like to put designs from more than
one quilt together to make your own personally designed quilt. How about using a combination of
regular transfers and some of the quilt designs? Just let your imagination roam and see what you
can come up with.

Paint Class here on January 17th.
Meet at Linda’s Café on M-52 at 9:00 AM if you want (I’ll be there).

The class starts at 10:00 AM right here at 4879 Sylvan Rd., Manchester, MI.
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Retail Price = $48.65
Sale Price = $40.00

Ginger’s Cameo – 4879 Sylvan Rd. – Manchester, MI 48158
Phone: 734-428-1344 emails: gingerscameo@aol.com


